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An tSeirbhis Chuirteanna
Courts Service

14™ April 2014

Mr William James McGuire
Lee House

Cappagh

Askeaton

Co Limerick

Dear Sir,

The Chief Justice has received your reply to my letter of 11™ March 2014 and has
asked me to reply to you on her behalf.

The position with regard to the jurisdiction of the Chief Justice concerning the Lord
Mayor of Dublin is as set out in my earlier letter.

No further correspondence will issue on this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Nl M onngieton

Nuala McLoughlin
Chief Registrar and Head of Supreme and High Court Operations
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